
From: Jennifer Johnson 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 11:52 AM CDT 

To: Davis Gates, Stacy <StacyDavisGates@ctulocal1.org> 
CC: Velazquez, Yolanda <YolandaVelazquez@ctulocal1.org>; Donna Marie Long <DonnaMarie.Long@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Canceled: Meeting W/CTU President and Deputy Mayor of Education 

  

Microsoft Teams meeting 

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device 
Click here to join the meeting 

Passcode; 

Download Teams | Join on the web 

Or call in (audio onl 

        

States, Chicago 

Phone Conference ID: 

Find a local number | Reset PIN 
   

Learn More | Meeting options 

 



Sent: Friday, March 01, 2024 12:15 PM CST 

To: Davis Gates, Stacy <StacyDavisGates@ctulocal1.org>; Potter, Jackson A. <JacksonPotter@ctulocal1.org>; Velazquez, 
Yolanda <YolandaVelazquez@ctulocal1.org> 

CC: Tamika R Jones <Tamika.RJones@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Invitation to Attend the One Summer Chicago Application Launch Press Conference on March 5th at Dyett High 
School 

President Davis Gates, 

We are putting together a press conference to announce the launch of the 2024 One Summer Chicago application. The 

press conference will be held on Tuesday, March 5th from 10am-11am at Dyett High School. We would love for you to 

come and say a few words as apart of the event. | will share the event run of show and additional details later this week. 

Please let us know if you are able to attend! 

Sincerely, 

Jen Johnson (she/her) 

Deputy Mayor of Education, Youth & Human Services Office of the Mayor 
Desk: 312-744- 

Mobile: 

Follow Mayor Johnson onInstagram, Twitter, and Facebook.  



From: Jennifer Johnson 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2024 12:31 PM CST 

To: Davis Gates, Stacy <StacyDavisGates@ctulocal1.org>; Potter, Jackson A. <JacksonPotter@ctulocal1.org>; Velazquez, 
Yolanda <YolandaVelazquez@ctulocal1.org> 
CC: Tamika R Jones <Tamika.RJones@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Invitation to Attend the One Summer Chicago Application Launch Press Conference on March 5th at Dyett High 
School 

President Davis Gates, 

We are putting together a press conference to announce the launch of the 2024 One Summer Chicago application. The 

press conference will be held on Tuesday, March 5 from 10am-11am at Dyett High School. We would love for you to 
attend. | will share the event run of show and additional details. Please let us know if you are able to attend! 

Sincerely, 

Jen Johnson (she/her) 

Deputy Mayor of Education, Youth & Human Services Office of the Mayor 

Desk: 312-744- 

Mobile: 

Follow Mayor Johnson on Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook.  



From: Jennifer Johnson 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2024 7:28 PM CST 
To: Velazquez, Yolanda <YolandaVelazquez@ctulocal1 .org> 
CC: Tamika R Jones <Tamika.RJones@cityofchicago.org>; Davis Gates, Stacy <StacyDavisGates@ctulocal1.org>; Potter, 
Jackson A. <JacksonPotter@ctulocal1.org> 
Subject: RE: Invitation to Attend the One Summer Chicago Application Launch Press Conference on March 5th at Dyett 
High School 

Thank you Yoli. Please let Recording Secretary Williams know to arrive at Dyett at 9:30am so there is enough time for her to get to 

the Black Box theater. 

Jen 

From: Velazquez, Yolanda <YolandaVelazquez@ctulocal1.org> 

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 4:30 PM 
To: Jennifer Johnson <Jennifer.Johnson@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Tamika R Jones <Tamika.RJones@cityofchicago.org>; Davis Gates, Stacy <StacyDavisGates@ctulocal1.org>; Potter, Jackson 
A. <JacksonPotter@ctulocal1 .org> 
Subject: RE: Invitation to Attend the One Summer Chicago Application Launch Press Conference on March 5th at Dyett High School 

Importance: High 

Hi Deputy Mayor of Ed.: 

Happy Friday! Unfortunately, neither the President or Vice President are available to attend this press conference on 

Tuesday, March 5th due to other commitments on their calendar. She would like for Recording Secretary Christel Williams 

to attend and represent CTU. 

If you wish | can send Christel this email or would you prefer to do it? 

Thank you, 

Yoli 

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto: Jennifer. Johnson@cityofchicago.org 

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 12:31 PM 

To: Davis Gates, Stacy <StacyDavisGates@ctulocal1.org>; Potter, Jackson A. <JacksonPotter@ctulocal1.org>; Velazquez, Yolanda 

<YolandaVelazquez@ctulocal1.org> 

Cc: Tamika R Jones <Tamika.RJones@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Invitation to Attend the One Summer Chicago Application Launch Press Conference on March 5th at Dyett High School 

President Davis Gates, 

We are putting together a press conference to announce the launch of the 2024 One Summer Chicago application. The 

press conference will be held on Tuesday, March 5" from 10am-11am at Dyett High School. We would love for you to 
attend. | will share the event run of show and additional details. Please let us know if you are able to attend! 

Sincerely, 

Jen Johnson (she/her) 

Deputy Mayor of Education, Youth & Human Services Office of the Mayor 

Desk: LAA 
Mobile: 

mi > CHICAGO 
Follow Mayor Johnson on Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook. 

 



From: Velazquez, Yolanda <YolandaVelazquez@ctulocal1.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2024 4:30 PM CST 
To: Jennifer Johnson <Jennifer.Johnson@cityofchicago.org> 
CC: Tamika R Jones <Tamika.RJones@cityofchicago.org>; Davis Gates, Stacy <StacyDavisGates@ctulocal1.org>; Potter, 
Jackson A. <JacksonPotter@ctulocal1.org> 
Subject: RE: Invitation to Attend the One Summer Chicago Application Launch Press Conference on March 5th at Dyett 
High School 

Hi Deputy Mayor of Ed.: 

Happy Friday! Unfortunately, neither the President or Vice President are available to attend this press conference on 

Tuesday, March 5h que to other commitments on their calendar. She would like for Recording Secretary Christel Williams 

to attend and represent CTU. 

If you wish | can send Christel this email or would you prefer to do it? 

Thank you, 

Yoli 

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto:Jennifer.Johnson@cityofchicago.org] 

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 12:31 PM 
To: Davis Gates, Stacy <StacyDavisGates@ctulocal1.org>; Potter, Jackson A. <JacksonPotter@ctulocal1.org>; Velazquez, Yolanda 

<YolandaVelazquez@ctulocal1.org> 
Cc: Tamika R Jones <Tamika.RJones@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Invitation to Attend the One Summer Chicago Application Launch Press Conference on March 5th at Dyett High School 

President Davis Gates, 

We are putting together a press conference to announce the launch of the 2024 One Summer Chicago application. The 

press conference will be held onTuesday, March 54 from 10am-11am at Dyett High School We would love for you 
toattend. | will share the event run of show and additional details. Please let us know if you are able to attend! 

Sincerely, 

Jen Johnson (she/her) 

Deputy Mayor of Education, Youth & Human ServicesOffice of the Mayor 
Desk: 

Mobile 

mm > CHICAGO 
Follow Mayor Johnson on Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook. 

 


